
  

 

 

 

Welcome to the Kader connect, Kader’s weekly round up! Here we will be sharing insight into what is 
going on here at Kader across all year groups and celebrating our lovely children!  

 

  24/05/21 

 

Marrick  

It was lovely to visit Marrick on two occasions this week. I 

realise that the plans had to change last minute but it didn’t 
impact the fun at all! I think it’s safe to say the children had a 

blast. I received an email from Jim at Marrick to say that the 

children were polite, courteous, inquisitive and competitive just like 

their teachers. Well done all!  A big thank you to all the staff who 

made this week possible. Memories to last a life time!  

I hope all of our Kader families have a wonderful half term … 
Let’s hope the sun shines!  

 

 

 

 

Strengthen your arms! Can you pretend to be 

weight lifters with tins of beans? How many reps 

can you do?  Did you know that arm muscles help 

you to have wonderful hand writing!  

 

So much fun! The children are loving Nursery at the 

moment. We love to play with the resources, role play 

and let our imaginations run wild! The children love to 

explore and work with one another. 

 

 

 

 

Year 2 have had an amazing pirate 

day! They rampaged round the school on a treasure 

hunt scaring everyone that they met… finally they 
found the treasure! Ooo arrrrr!  

 

 

                            

Exploring practically in Mathematics helps us to strengthen 

our understanding of number. It is wonderful to see the 

children using their brains and becoming ‘Maths Masters!’  

Keep up the hard work Year 5! 

  

What a wonderful place! We are so incredibly lucky to 

have places like this in North Yorkshire. Year 6 have 

totally loved Marrick. It has been incredible.   

   
This half term has been so full! We have absolutely worked 

our socks off. We are so excited for our party on Friday 

afternoon and we are looking forward to a well-earned rest, 

ready for our last half term in Year 4 

 

 

 

 A week of Marrick adventure!  I have 

loved spending time with the Year 6 in 

Marrrick and it was a pleasure. The 

behaviour, attitude and enthusiasm was 

wonderful. They were a credit to their 

parents and a wonderful representation of 

our school.  

 


